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July 1, 2021

To Whom it May Concern:

This letter is in reference to Elite Medical Tra nsportation occupying the property at 35140 Talbot Ave.
Elite Medical Transportation intends to utilize this Space as an ambulance station. Elite does not perform
the same type of emergency services that a municipal fire department performs. The ambulances do not
return to this facility following each ambulance call. The EMT’s and Paramedics will arrive for their
scheduled shift, leave the facility in the ambulance and not return until the end of their shift.

Elite Medical Transportation does provide emergency medical service, but the use of lights and sirens
leaving the facility on Talbot will be rare. In those instances that an emergency lights and sirens
response is necessary from the Talbot facility, the crews will be trained to travel Talbot to Butterfield.

Thank you for this opportunity to explain the business model utilized by Elite Medical Transportation. If

you have further questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to me at ghyvnek@eliteamb.com or
via phone at 708-927-0259.
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George’Hynek

Manager, Elite Medical Transportation
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